
Dear Parents and Carers,
 

What has been happening this week? 
This week our Year 6 children have been in Swanage on their 
annual residential visit. They have had a wonderful 5 days in the 
glorious sunshine, enjoying activities such as tag archery, climbing, 
bushcraft and visiting the historic Corfe Castle. The highlight was 
our 4 mile walk from Swanage to Corfe Castle. The children used 
ordnance survey maps to locate geographical features and learn 
more about their surroundings.
The children were an absolute joy to take away for the week and were commended on their 
positive attitude and wonderful manners throughout the week by the centre staff and members of the
public. Thank you to all of the staff who gave up their time this week to make this wonderful trip possible
and make such important memories for the children.

What is happening next week?
On Tuesday 24th September we have our first open morning/ evening of the year. Miss Porter and the
Leadership team will be showing perspective parents and carers around and answering any questions they
may have. We run a few of these throughout the Autumn term and ask parents and carers to book a space
via the office. if you know somebody who would like to look around our school then please let them know!

On Thursday 26th September it is our World Food Night.  We would like to invite families to bring a dish to
share between 5-6:30pm. This is a really popular event, so please make sure you arrive as close to 5pm as
possible and label the dish that you are bringing with the ingredients used. This supports any person with
allergies or dietary requirements. Please see the leaflet below from the PSFA which gives you more
information about the event. 

Next week Autumn officially begins! In assemblies over the next few weeks 
we will be talking to the children about the events that the season brings, 
how to stay safe with the darker nights coming and festivals that are 
celebrated during this time. 
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Drop-off
In order to support the morning drop-off, you can say goodbye to your child at the school gate and let them
walk around to their classroom. There are plenty of adults in the playground and at classroom doors to help
guide children to the right classroom. If your child is in Nursery, Reception or Year 1, you may still want to take
your child in to class each day. 
Please also can you make sure that your children come off their bikes and scooters when they move around
the playground before and after school. In addition, there is a mobile phone ban in school - please put your
phones away as you enter the playground.  






